
From: Siobhan Senier <info@email.actionnetwork.org>  
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 8:17 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DG 21-008 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Public Utilities Commission, 

To the Public Utilities Commission,  

I can't even tell you how dispiriting it is that, after Granite Bridge was defeated, Liberty 

Utilities is BACK in NH looking for additional gas capacity contracts via DG 21-008.  

Simply put, we are out of time. We cannot keep building new fossil fuel infrastructure, and 

that Liberty wants to keep trying to expand fracked methane gas usage in NH is just 

outrageous.  

Please reject the Liberty Utilities request and help us focus on energy efficiency and 

renewable energy projects.  

Thank you. 

Siobhan Senier  

siobhansenier2020@gmail.com  

395 N. River Rd  

Epping, New Hampshire 03042 

 

  

 


